
Revd Kathy Trimby 
The Rectory 
Rectory Lane 

     Pant, Oswestry 
      Shropshire. SY10 9RA 

           Tel 07944504330  E Mail kathpant@aol.com 
 

 

Members of Oswestry Rural District Parish Council 

         17 September 2023. 

 

Dear Members of Oswestry Rural District Parish Council, 

This year we celebrate the 150th Anniversary of Saint Philip and Saint James’ Church’s 

consecration. It is a chancery church, which means it is a state church, with the Sovereign as 

temporal head. To mark this special occasion we have held several events, culminating in a 

church service on Sunday 15th October 2023.  As Morton began its life in St Asaph Diocese, 

our guest preacher will be the Bishop of St Asaph, we also have our Lord Lieutenant, Anna 

turner and other invited dignitaries will be in attendance, It is with the greatest pleasure 

then, as members of the parish council that our church comes under, we hereby cordially 

invite any members to attend our Service, and await the favourable response of at least one 

member. 

Yours sincerely, 

Reverend Kathy Trimby 

 

RSVP to Revd Kathy 07944504330 /kathpant@aol.com or Lizzie Lawrence  on 

ejl873@aol.com / 07713083002 by 10 October.  Many thanks 
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